
Bill Davey

In brief, I am the only one who teaches medieval literature in the Department of 
English. I teach two six-credit courses. I offer a third-year course, Middle English (a 
survey of literature in the first term and the Canterbury Tales in the second), every 
year. I offer Old English literature once every two or three years. Students who take 
a four-year major in English literature must take one of these courses, but may take 
both. The enrolment in the classes is good, so they are not in immediate danger.

There is one medieval history course, but the current instructor is more interested 
in Renaissance history than medieval.
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